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Over the next few years, the State of Connecticut will spend tens of millions of 
dollars to improve our transportation infrastructure, from local roads and 

bridges to Metro-North to I-95. To learn more about the many upcoming projects, 
I have asked the Department of Transportation to come to Stamford and discuss 
its plans. They will highlight three projects but will be open to all questions and 
concerns. I hope you can make it out and join me.

•	 Replacement of Atlantic St. railroad bridge overpass
•	 Replacement of US 1 bridge over the Noroton River
•	 Rehabilitation of US 1 bridge over I-95


